
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                   
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

 The Person County Board of Commissioners hereby gives 
notice of its intent to amend its current Ambulance Franchise 
Ordinance to update statutory and technical references and to 
provide for allowing two ambulance providers to operate in the 
County in order to insure adequate coverage for all citizens.  The 
Board of Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing on July 18, 
2016 at 9:00am to receive public comment on an amended 
Ambulance Franchise Ordinance. 
 
 The meeting will be held in the Commissioners’ meeting 
room 215 in the County Office Building, 304 S. Morgan Street, 
Roxboro, NC 27573. 
 
       Brenda B. Reaves    
       Clerk to the Board 


